
  

July 22, 2008  
ERRATA 

 
 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-50-08E 

 
 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
ALL FOOD STAMP COORDINATORS 

 
SUBJECT:  CORRECTION TO THE ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE 

(ACIN) REGARDING THE ANNUAL FOOD STAMP PROGRAM 
SURVEY OF OPERATIONS AND ACCESS – SFY 2007/2008 

 
REFERENCES: ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE (ACIN) I-50-08 

 
The purpose of this letter is to inform County Welfare Departments (CWDs) that 
information recently published in ACIN I-50-08 regarding the Annual Food Stamp 
Program Survey of Operations and Access for SFY 2007/2008 is corrected 
as follows: 

 
A new telephone number for the Data Systems and Survey Design Bureau’s 
contact person, Kevin Andagan is (916) 928-7865. 

 
The correct California Department of Social Services website link to access the 
summary of the survey for last year, SFY 2006/2007, is: 

 
http://www.dss.cahwnet.gov/lettersnotices/entres/getinfo/acin08/I-04_08.pdf. 

(Please note that there is an underscore between “I-04” and “08” – i.e., I-04_08). 

 
If you have any questions concerning the content of this letter, please contact 
Rosie Avena, Food Stamp Policy Implementation Unit at (916) 654-1514. 

 
Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

RICHTON YEE, Chief 
Food Stamp Branch 

REASON FOR THIS TRANSMITTAL 
 

[ ] State Law Change 
[ ] Federal Law or Regulation 

Change 
[ ] Court Order 
[ ] Clarification Requested by 

One or More Counties 
[X] Initiated by CDSS 
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